
THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO

The Van Duzen Watershed Project 
Third Semi-Annual Stakeholders Event

at
ROHNER PARK RECREATION CENTER

 in Fortuna

WEDNESDAY, March 12
6:30 – 8:30 PM

Sponsored by Friends of the Eel River
                   

Guest Speaker:  Pat Higgins, Fisheries Biologist, will discuss the history of 
the Total Maximum Daily Load (TMDL) and how it relates the Van Duzen 
River Basin. 

Also on the Agenda:
• Learn how residents are helping to collect water quality data and other 

information about our local streams. 
• Learn about GIS and the use of aerial photography in the analysis of road 

and stream data in the Lower Van Duzen River Basin.
• Participate in the Assessment Process, and learn about the conditions of 

our local watersheds.  

Refreshments will be served.
For more information call 845-5828, or visit our

Web Site www.fovd.org

http://www.fovd.org/
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